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$275,000 Settlement for Motor Vehicle Accident

Denville, NJ

Christopher L. Musmanno, personal injury attorney with Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, reached

a settlement in the case of a Plaintiff, a 45 year old woman, who was traveling on Route 15 when a

vehicle swerved into her lane of traffic and struck her vehicle, causing her to leave the roadway, strike a

guardrail, and travel back into traffic where her car struck Defendant’s vehicle for a second time.

Plaintiff required neck surgery. The case settled for a total amount of $275,000.
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